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Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectwoman Tia Hooper, Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor 
Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko, Mike Flecchia, Danny Aucoin 

  

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon  

 
Highway Report: 
• The department is working with a skeleton crew. 
• Western Ave has been delayed several times. They are burying as many small pipes as they 

can with 3-4 workers out there. Drop inlets are too high on several pipes 
• Old Hillsboro Road needs pipes changed. 
• The guard rail on 202/9 overpass needs to be done on Old Hillsboro Road. 
• Getting trucks ready for winter, all are in working condition just short on operators. 
• Permit to fix the flooding at Mr. Bordon’s has gone back to the Feds 
• Future developments will need to be piped on both sides to contain and disperse water 
• Set up meeting with Water Commissioners regarding Depot Street to coordinate work 

efforts 
 
 
2021 Budget 
The department will be requesting $750,000 again at Town Meeting. The money will be used 
for culvert work on Old Hillsboro Road, finishing Western Ave, drainage on Depot Street, guard 
rail projects on Fairview Ave/Old Concord Road/ Old Hillsboro Road, Elm & Elm Street 
extension.  
 
 
 
Re-evaluate report of road conditions for next meeting and update charts.  
 
Selectman Parker moved to adjourn. Bill seconded. Motion carried 7-0. 
 
Adjourned at 8:20pm 


